
Currently there is not an Electron 
Microscope program on the FNL Campus. 
 
If you are trying to be added to the Electron 
Microscope program at the ATRF, please 
use this form: 
 
ATRF Electron Microscope Users Application Form 
 
Please contact the Radiation Safety Officer 
x1902 with any questions. 

http://home.ncifcrf.gov/ehs/uploadedfiles/ATRF%20Electron%20Microscope%20Users%20Application%20Form.pdf

